COLLEGE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH • MINNEAPOLIS 14

October 28, 1961

Dr. Ancel Keys Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene Stadium, Gate 27 University of Minnesota

Dear Ancel:

Thank you so much for your letter of October 25 and the three splendid letters covering your travels. Most certainly your letters are always welcome. We receive lots of favorable comment from readers about not only your fine style of writing but also the valuable information your letters convey.

Your future letters will be greatly appreciated.

With very best wishes to you as always,

Sincerely yours,

JAM: ch